
 

“TDS MINIS” DRESS REHEARSAL 
SATURDAY, JUNE 9th  

STUDIO II 
 
  

9:00AM: “Sweet Pea” – Miss Maddy’s 9AM Saturday Pre-Dance 
  

9:30AM: “Mr. Golden Sun” – Miss Greta’s 9:30AM Saturday Pre-Dance 
 

10:00AM: “Party In The USA” – Miss Maddy’s 10AM Saturday Kinderdance 
 

10:30AM: “Best Friends Forever” – Miss K’s Wednesday 4:30pm Hip-Hop 5&6  
 

11:00AM: “D.A.N.C.E…” – Miss Maddy’s 11AM Hip-Hop 5&6 
 

11:30AM: “Vacation” – Miss K’s Wednesday 3:30pm Kinderdance 
 

12:00PM: “Love Me Do” – Miss K’s Monday 9:30am Pre-Dance 
 
12:30PM: “Happy Dance” – Miss Greta’s Wednesday 3:30pm Pre-Dance  
 

 

IMPORTANT FAQ’s… 
 

• Dancers are kindly asked to arrive 5-10 minutes prior to their above scheduled time. We apologize, but 
we cannot wait for latecomers. 

• Dancers should arrive dressed in their costume with complete hair & make-up. Your choreographer will 
inform all dancers of their hair and make-up details prior to Picture Day. 

• We recommend dressing dancers in a button-down shirt or zip cover-up over their costume to prevent 
them from getting dirty during travel. Please wear slip-on shoes to and from rehearsal. 

• Parents/Grandparents are welcome to video and photograph the TDS Minis Dress Rehearsal.  
Photography & videography will NOT be allowed on Recital Day for the safety of your child. 

• Each of the above “TDS Minis” groups will rehearse their Recital routine twice and their Finale routine 
once.  A trophy presentation will follow for each TDS Mini dancer – parents & grandparents are 
welcome to attend ☺ 

• Juice and cookies will be given out at the end of each group rehearsal.  Once your dancer has 
completed their 30-minute rehearsal, they are free to leave.  

Ballet/Tap 7-9 (10:30AM – 11:30AM) & Hip-Hop 7-9 with Miss Greta (11:30AM – 12:30PM) 
 

will still be held at their regular time 
 

with Miss Greta in Studio I on this day! 

 

THIS IS A MANDATORY DRESS REHEARSAL FOR STUDENTS PARTICIPATING IN THE ABOVE ROUTINES. 
Students in the above routines are not required to attend Dress Rehearsal at Bartlett High School on Friday, June 15th  - 

however, they are more than welcome to stop by for a “sneak-peek” of the venue! ☺ 


